TO:

HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION
FROM: 
NANNETTE JOHNSTON, SUPERINTENDENT

DATE:

JULY 27, 2015

SUBJECT:
APPROVAL OF THE WEST HARDIN SCHOOL YEARBOOK FUNDRAISER TO BE HELD NOVEMBER THROUGH MAY 2015 AT WEST HARDIN MIDDLE SCHOOL

FACTS:

West Hardin Middle School is seeking permission from the Board of Education to host a school wide fundraiser during the month of November through May to sell school yearbooks.  The proposed fundraiser will be used by West Hardin Middle School for the following reason:

a. To support the Positive Behavior Intervention System in place at West Hardin Middle School.

RECOMMENDATION:



I RECOMMED THE BOARD APPROVE THE WEST HARDIN MIDDLE SCHOOL NOVEMBER THROUGH MAY 2015 SCHOOL WIDE YEARBOOK FUNDRAISER TO BE HELD AT WEST HARDIN MIDDLE SCHOOL TO BENEFIT STUDENTS THROUGH THE POSITIVE BEHAVIOR INTERVENTION SYSTEM.

RECOMMENDED MOTION:



I MOVE THE BOARD APPROVE THE WEST HARDIN MIDDLE SCHOOL NOVEMBER THROUGH MAY 2015-16 SCHOOL WIDE YEARBOOK FUNDRAISER TO BE HELD AT WEST HARDIN MIDDLE SCHOOL TO RAISE FUNDS THAT WILL BENEFIT STUDENTS THOUGH THE POSITIVE BEHAVIOR INTERVENTION SYSTEM.
